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Dear Enfield Planners,

| write on behalf of Mount House School to object to the plans to build 160 houses on Green Belt
land in Hadley Wood.

| do not believe that this area is suitable due to the damage it will do to the conservation area.
Additionally the local area does not have the transport facilities or infrastructure to support this

scale of development.

Kind regards



Mrs S A Richardson
Head
Mount House School
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